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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
Have fun in the water 
today – really try to 
use all of your 
muscles. 

Run in the pathway of 
each letter of your 
name.  Make each 
letter big and then 
small. 

Practice your 
throwing skills.  Step 
at your target and 
follow through 
toward your target. 

Get your body wet and 
then lay down on the 
driveway.  When you 
get up you will see an 
impression of your 
body.  Practice 
jumping over yourself. 

Play catch with a water 
balloon.  Make a nice 
soft home for the 
balloon with your 
hands, and “give” with 
your body as you catch 
it. 

Pretend to swat a fly. 
Use a foam noodle to 
run around your yard 
swatting flies. 

Set up an obstacle 
course using things to 
jump over, go around, 
and even move under.  
See how fast you can 
do it. 

Do the course you did 
yesterday but go 
through it the other 
direction. 

Pretend to go on a 
trip today – drive 
your car, fly in an 
airplane, ride a 
motorcycle, and 
paddle a boat.  Really 
use your muscles. 

Find a bouncy ball 
and practice 
bouncing and 
catching.  Bounce it 
off the ground or off 
of the side of a 
building. 

Play throwing golf: 
Take turns throwing a 
ball toward a big 
target. How many 
throws does it take to 
get there? Pick a new 
target. 

Draw different shapes 
with sidewalk chalk 
and practice moving 
over, around, and into 
them. 

Plan a family fitness 
day.  Let everyone 
choose one activity 
and then do all of 
them together today.   

Throw into a target.  
Find different sized 
boxes and practice 
throwing into each of 
them.  Try it near and 
far. 

Before you go to bed 
tonight, lie on the 
floor and as you 
breathe, try to make 
every muscle tight 
and then every 
muscle relaxed. 

Make a musical 
instrument and have 
your own parade. 

Find three different 
things that you can 
jump over that are 
each a different 
height. 

Make up a new game 
today using an empty 
plastic bottle and a 
ball. 

As soon as you get up 
today – do 10 jumps, 
10 reaches, 10 twists, 
and 10 crazy moves. 

On the 13th you were 
asked to plan a family 
fitness day; have you? 

Find time to laugh 
and move with your 
family. Either go for a 
walk, swim, or hike. 

Find something to 
climb – make sure 
you ask your 
parent/caregiver first. 

Dig a hole in the 
sand. Use your 
muscles. 

Set up a variety of 
targets – bottles, 
cans, buckets. Then 
work on throwing at 
them from different 
distances. 

Set up those same 
targets as yesterday, 
but today work on 
kicking at them from 
different distances. 

Toss, kick and catch! 
Have fun with a beach 
ball. 

Blow bubbles and 
chase them around the 
yard. 

Practice your 
locomotor 
movements. Walk, 
run, gallop, jump, 
hop, slide, skip and 
leap. Which one is 
your favorite? 

Turn on some fast, 
fun music and take 
turns making up new 
moves. Your job is to 
try to keep moving 
until the song is over. 

Play Add On 
Movement Fun! Do 
one movement, then 
your partner repeats 
it but adds on one 
more, then you do 
your first movement, 
your partners’ and 
then add on. 

Ask someone to take 
you to a park.  Play on 
every piece of 
equipment. 

Set up a sprinkler and 
have fun running 
through it.  Try running 
around the house after 
every trip through the 
sprinkler. 

Skip around your home 
as you sing your 
favorite song. 

Get your feet wet and 
make tracks on the 
sidewalk. Try taking big 
steps and then small 
steps. 

Find your favorite 
activity from this 
month and do it 
again! 

 

 

 

 

 


